
 

  10th August, 2018 

 

Admissions-2018 (B.Tech.) 

 

The GGSIPU is in the process of conducting counselling process for admitting 

students in B.Tech. courses. The final round of Supplementry Counselling will 

conclude on 13th August, 2018 (05.00 p.m.). There is a likely hood of some seats 

remaining vacant after supplementary counselling. Candidates willing to be 

considered for admissions against these vacancies are advised to submit their 

applications to the institute. The process of admissions under this category will be 

notified shortly. 

 


